
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 December 2015 

 

Proposed Amendments to Western Power's Technical Rules 
 
ADDENDUM 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has today published an addendum to Western 
Power’s Submission for Amendments to the Technical Rules. 

On 3 December 2015, the ERA published a submission from Western Power containing 
proposed amendments to the Technical Rules. 

On 15 December 2015, Western Power submitted an addendum to its proposed revisions to the 
Technical Rules to the ERA.  The addendum provided by Western Power consists of modified 
wording to clause 3.2.1(g)(2) of the technical rules.  
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